BOARD APPROVED DECEMBER 2, 2022

Cindy Ream Corporate Secretary



PURD	UE FOR LIFE
	OUNDATION

TO:

Matt Folk, President and CEO, Purdue for Life Foundation

Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

Christopher Ruhl, Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer

FROM:

April Headdy, Associate Vice President, Purdue for Life Foundation

DS. att

DATE:

October 21, 2022

PURDUE NAMING COMMITTEE APPROVAL:

RE:

Request approval to name the Klipsch Student Success Crossroads

On behalf of the Purdue for Life Foundation, I request approval to name the Klipsch Student Success Crossroads within Purdue University's Stewart Center as part of the Stewart Renovation.

This request honors the generosity of Michael and Paula Klipsch, for the gift amount of \$3,000,000. The renovation will allow the Stewart Center to serve as the new hub for admissions, enrollment management, financial aid, bursar services and registrar functions while expanding its testing center and updating student organization spaces.

I believe naming the Klipsch Student Success Crossroads is an appropriate recognition of Michael and Paula Klipsch's generosity and support of the Stewart Renovation within the Stewart Center and request your approval for the naming.

Docusigned by:	
Matt Folk	10/24/2022
A37F7AD80900495	
Matt Folk	Date
President and CEO, Purdue for Life Foundation	
Vice President for University Advancement and Alumni Engager	ment
Jay Akridge	10/26/2022
Jay Akridge	Date
Provost and Fxecutive Vice President for Academic Affairs and I	Diversity
Christopher Ruhl	10/24/2022
Cnristopner Kuni	Date

Approved:

President

Dick and Sandy Dauch Alumni Center 403 West Wood Street, West Lafayette, IN 47907 800-319-2199 // purdueforlife.org

Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer